
314-225 Metcalfe Street, Ottawa, ON K2P 1P9 Tel:613-562-4002  Donna Brady dbrady@piac.ca 

 

January 8, 2025       OEB VIA – Email  
  

Ms. Nancy Marconi       
Registrar        
Ontario Energy Board        PIAC File # 7066 
2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, ON 
M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Marconi:  
 

Re: EB-2024-0006 Alectra Utilities Corporation  
Request for Late filing of Cost Claim Vulnerable Energy Consumers Coalition 
(VECC) 

 
In its Decision and Rate Order for Alectra Utilities Corporation dated December 12, 2024, the 
Ontario Energy Board (OEB) directed that cost claims be filed no later than December 19, 2024. 
 
Vulnerable Energy Consumers Coalition inadvertently missed this deadline and apologies for its 
error.  VECC respectfully asks that the OEB allow it to file its cost claim by January 9, 2025. 
 

 
 
Cc:  Alectra – Christine Long – regulatory affairs@alectrautilities.com 
       Counsel – Charles Keizer – ckeizer@torys.com 
       VECC Consultant – Shelley Grice – shelley.grice@rogers.com 
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